
Seattle HPHC: We conclude the first 40-days New Life Campaign Witnessing 

Condition 

Rosie Dijan Muyongo 
June 18, 2022 

Dear Blessed Central Families, Brothers and Sisters, 

I hope you all had a wonderful week. This weekend, many things are happening in our community. 

Saturday, June 18 from 10:30 to 11:30 in the morning, we are going to have ACLC Pastor's Forum on 

zoom. Then, we have a number of families joining the Strawberry Festival in Burien (Saturday 18 and 

Sunday 19) to give Holy Blessing to people. 

Also, our Youth Ministry will have their Youth Group gathering at Windermere. Please pray for them as 

they have their activities including sleep over. May they can be connected to Heavenly Parent and True 

Parents and to one another all the more. 

And of course, June 19 Sunday Service will be a Youth and Young Adult Service with Augustine 

Maddox speaking and Lanyoung Beresford emceeing. As part of the program, we will honor the 

Wiesingers and thank them for their years of service here in Seattle Family Church Community. We will 

also recognize our 2022 graduates and acknowledge our GPA. 

Camp Tongil will have a mini concert and a bake sale to raise funds after the Sunday Service so please 

come prepared to buy some of their delicacies and/or just offer your donations. 

Yesterday, we concluded our 1st 40-days New Life Campaign Witnessing Condition. We have laid a 

foundation for witnessing in our community and it is just right that we continue with what we have 

started. I would like to invite all of you to our 2nd 40 days New Life Campaign Witnessing Condition 

which we will start on Monday, June 20, 2022 and end on July 29, 2022. Please watch out for more 

information on this by Sunday, June 19. 

I truly appreciate all of your support and contributions to all of our ministries. I pray that you will be 

filled with abundant blessings and may you stay healthy both physically and spiritually. Healing to those 

who are sick and comfort to those who are in pain and are struggling. 

God bless! 

Sincerely, 

Rosie Dijan Muyongo - Pastor 

Seattle Heavenly Parent's Holy Community 

rdmuyongo.seattleHPHC@ gmail,com 


